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News reports:
Federal regulators have opened an investigation into whether Toyota Motor Corp. conducted all three of its
recent recalls for unintended acceleration in a timely fashion, the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration said today.
 
Toyota Response:
Toyota takes its responsibility to advance vehicle safety seriously and to alert government officials of any safety
issue in a timely manner.
 
We are reviewing NHTSA's request and will cooperate to provide all the information they have requested.
 


